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Comments: The Lake Irwin area needs to be considered a special management area. This extremely popular
area is unique in that it has private land in the entire area, as well as its riparian, watershed, wildlife corridors,
and high alpine qualities.

These factors require additional management from general forest management.

Which include but are not limited to these examples:

-Designated trailheads with numbers that the forest service can economically manage.

-Official Forest service maps that correspond with Record of Decision maps, such as the 2010 Travel
management plan. There should not be 3rd party maps that differ from official Forest Service maps.

-proper directions for the public recreational user, to designate Forest Service roads and trails, and signs that
designate the change in jurisdiction, such as private lands with easements or county roads.

-clearly inform the public as to where private lands exist and routes where they can pass through.
-compliance with federal, state and local laws pertaining to sound, trespass, and nuisance statutes.

The Human footprint has grown exponentially in this area in recent years, as well as conflicts between the public
and private landowners, which needs attention in this plan revision.

Thank You

Jonathan Smith



